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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Irvin Corley, Jr., Legislative Policy Division 

FROM:  Hon. Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

CC:  Hon. LaTisha Johnson, Chair, Internal Operations Standing Committee 

Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

Malik Washington, Mayor’s Liaison 

VIA:  Hon. Council President Mary Sheffield 

DATE:  8 November 2023 

 

RE:  REQUEST FOR REPORT ON SERVICES MANDATED BY 

STATE LAW AND CITY CHARTER 

 

In an effort to ensure that the City of Detroit is upholding its legal and charter-based 

obligations, I am requesting a report that details the services the city is required to provide 

as per state law and the City of Detroit Charter. 

 

Understanding these requirements is essential for effective governance and the provision 

of services to our residents. The report should comprehensively cover all such mandated 

services and include any relevant legal citations or charter provisions. 

 

Please provide the report by 15 December 2023. If you have any questions, do not hesitate 

to contact my office at 313-224-1198. 

 
 

SRB 
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